
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 
 

10. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – Property located at 4100 Glanworth Drive 

 
 Janet Hunten, 253 Huron Street – advising that this cottage is of considerable historic 

interest as the Planning and Environment Committee can see in the staff report; indicating 
that early people settling in Westminster; stating that it is also important being one of the 
very few five bay Ontario cottages within the city; noting five bay meaning central door 
and two windows on each side, for a total of five; advising that she knows of only three in 
the entire city; stating that she helped with the initial inventory and the Westminster 
Township inventory; urging that the cottage not be demolished. 


